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NOTICE OF CHANGE TO DATE | ALTERNATIVE CREDIT COUNCIL GLOBAL SUMMIT 2023 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

On Friday 15 September, the ASLEF union, Britain's trade union for train drivers, 

announced a rail strike which will result in train companies cancelling all services on 4 

October which was the original date of the Alternative Credit Council Global Summit 2023. 

It is likely that this strike action will significantly affect the attendance of delegates, 

speakers, and other stakeholders at the event. 

  

We have therefore decided to move the Summit to Wednesday 25 October 2023. The 

venue, programme and the timings of all sessions will remain the same. 

 

We have not taken this decision lightly and are confident that moving the event to a later 

date will help us achieve the conference’s continued success on its sixth year in operation. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this will cause you and thank you in 

advance for your understanding.  

  

If you have registered for the event and have not yet confirmed if you can or cannot 

attend, please notify us of how you wish to proceed with your registration by 

emailing events@aima.org. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact events@aima.org 

   

Best wishes, 

AIMA events team 

https://aslef.org.uk/publications/aslef-train-drivers-union-announces-industrial-action-and-asks-wheres-wally#:~:text=The%2016%20companies%20affected%20include,Railway%3B%20TransPennine%20Express%3B%20and%20West
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